Boswick, Robert (CWS)

Subject: FW: La Broquerie Lagoon Response

From: Boswick, Robert (CWS)

Sent: March-18-16 3:19 PM

To: 'Jason Cousin'

Cc: 'Ginette Tetrault’; ‘bmccormac@jrcc.ca’
Subject: RE: La Broquerie Lagoon Response

Jason,
Thank you for the responses.

Please provide additional information regarding the following related items;

1. What provisions are being made to allow the property owners of the lands located immediately east of both the
original and previously expanded wastewater treatment lagoon cells (west of the Seine River) to access their
lands?;

2. Does the Rural Municipality of La Broquerie own the land through which the existing drainage route passes
between the lagoon and the Seine River?; and

3. Provide comment on how the elevated topography associated with what appears to be a soil stockpile east of
the lagoon encroaches and impacts on the privately held property to the north.

| look forward to your comments. Please discuss as necessary.
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